
 
 

TANIA MEDIA SELECTION – 6th SEMESTER 

Here are reported a selection of 4 regional Media Appearances out of a total of 25 for the 6th project 

Semester. The whole media appearances selection for this semester is available in the Library section – 

Media Apperances of the website: 

 

1. Il Tirreno – The following news refers to the active participation of ASEV in the symposium that was 

organized within the TANIA project. It emphasizes the relevant issues at regional level, such as 

everything related to remediation, and the fruitful discussion among participants from all over 

Europe. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.distrettomateriali.it/wp-content/uploads/2019/11/tirreno_211119.pdf


 
 

2. Europedirect-terrritoires.com - This very detailed article deals with the problems that historically the 

Grand-East Region has had due to soil pollution and the opportunity that the TANIA project offers to 

improve the situation and benefit from the expertise of the partnership. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://europedirect-territoires.com/2019/12/20/tania-un-projet-de-cooperation-europeen-pour-depolluer-les-sols/


 
 

3. Patris.gr - The article refers to organisation by Crete Region of a workshop on water resources and 

environmental remediation where TANIA has been discussed. The event was attended by George 

Alexakis, Vice President for European and International Affairs, who stressed "the value of the TANIA 

project lies in bringing forward mature and innovative proposals that can generate new ideas for 

local entrepreneurship, following its priorities". 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.patris.gr/2019/11/29/imerida-gia-toys-ydatinoys-poroys/


 
 

4. MET - The news reports the signing of the memorandum of understanding between the Region of 

Tuscany, Arpat and Asev to create an 'open' pilot regional laboratory for the experimental treatment 

of contaminated soil and sediments through innovative techniques of environmental remediation. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://met.provincia.fi.it/news.aspx?n=295331

